
C.3.1  Jarvis Strong, Executive Director, Escarpment Corridor Alliance Re: Request for 

Letter of Support  

Moved by: Councillor McKinlay 

Seconded by: Councillor Porter 

THAT Council of the Town of The Blue Mountains receives for information correspondence from 

Jarvis Strong, Executive Director, Escarpment Corridor Alliance dated February 21, 2025; 

AND THAT Council direct staff to provide the correspondence of the Escarpment Corridor 

Alliance to the Agricultural Advisory Committee, March 20, 2025 meeting for recommendation to 

Council; 

AND THAT Council direct the Strategic Initiatives Department to provide a staff report to Council 

following consideration of the Agricultural Advisory Committee  

The motion is Carried 

 


